
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors J f 

Board of Supervisors 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

To whom it may concern: 

Name and a daytime phone number; Janice P. Belen, 415 350 1910 

The business name and address; City Club, 2919 16th Street, San Francisco, CA. 94103 

Mailing address (if different from business address); 926 Avalon Ave, San Francisco, CA. 94112 

The type of license(s) you are applying for (If it is a transfer, state the address the license is coming 

from as well as where it is being transferred to.); Premise-to-premise transfer, #48-582973 from #48-

195685 located at 2950 16th St, San Francisco, CA. 94103 

Business hours of operation; Sun-Sat 11am-2am 

Has the applicant met all of their noticing requirements for the transfer; Yes, we are currently 

working on the 100' and 500' mailings to the surrounding area. 

Explain how the license serves the public convenience and necessity both in the neighborhood and 

citywide. 

My business, City Club located at 2950 16th Street, San Francisco has been displaced due to the landlord 

selling the property to a developer. I have been doing business at 2950 16th Street for 31 years in 

November. I was fortunate to find the new location at 2919 16th Street, San Francisco so as not to 

disrupt my existing clientele and on-going customers and therefore, not losing my business in its 

entirety. The neighborhood and existing business can continue to be served as it currently has been. 

Thanks for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely yo~rs, /] . _,,-:/ / " g ?br./~ /!---~ 
(/ 
Janice Belen 

Owner of the City Club 
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Carroll, John (BOS) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Hello John, 

Jenna Lopez <healthcareercollege.jennalopez@gmail.com> 
Thursday, August 10, 2017 12:46 PM 
Carroll, John (BOS) 
Nancy Barton 
File# 562983 

I apologize for the delay. I miss understood having to notify you but we have completed our noticing requirements. File 
# 562983 for 2919 16th S.F. Ca. 94110. The noticing was completed in August 02, 2017. 

Please let me know if you need anything else. 

Thank you, 
Jenna Lopez 

Sent from my iPhone 
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